
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF DEEP RIVER 

 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
         CONSIDERATION OF THE 2023 MUNICIPAL BUDGET 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that Council for the Town of Deep River will consider 

the passage of the 2023 Municipal Budget at the Regular Meeting of Council 

on Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 6:00 PM.   

 

Prior to the passage of the proposed 2023 Municipal Budget, a Public Meeting 

to receive public input on the budget will be held on May 10, 2023 at 6:00 PM 

in Council Chambers at the Deep River Town Hall, 100 Deep River Road, Deep 

River, Ontario, K0J 1P0. 

 

Residents wishing to provide comment on the proposed 2023 Municipal 

Budget may appear before Council at the Public Meeting on May 10, 2023 at 

6:00 PM, or may provide written comments by email to:  the Clerk at 

jmellon@deepriver.ca. 

 

A copy of the proposed 2023 Budget is available for examination at Town Hall 

during regular office hours (excluding holidays), or on-line at 

www.deepriver.ca. 

 
Note:  Personal information, as defined in the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 

Privacy Act (MFIPPA), is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001, and in accordance 

with MFIPPA. Information collected may be used to make a decision on this matter and may form 

part of meeting agendas and minutes, and therefore may be made available to members of the 

public at meetings, through requests, and through the website of the Corporation of the Town of 

Deep River. 
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